Dolores J. Haritos
3 Elmbrook Road
Bedford, MA 01730

29 January 2007

Ms. Dorothy White Errair

President, WWII Flight Nurse Association
1600 Tamarac Trail

Tavares, Florida 32778

Dear Dorothy,

I find your WWII Flight Nurse newsletter most interesting. It was distressing to
read of the passing of Dorothy Lonergan Jouvenant. She was the Chief Nurse at Dhahran
AFB, Saudi Arabia when I was stationed there. She was a competent administrator and
role model whom I very much admired.

There was another flight nurse frequently mentioned in your newsletter. It so happens
[ researched the career of Elsie Ott Mandot and published her biography in “American
Nursing: A Bibliography”, Volume 3, Springer Publishing Company. Enclosed is a copy
of that article for your records. Her first Air Evacuation trip was remarkable and she was
the first flight nurse to be awarded the Air Medal. I do hope you find this article of
interest.

Best Regards,
Sff '

Colonel, US.

F, (retired)



